
From: Close, Roland  
Sent: 03 October 2018 14:29 
To: 'Marcin Koszyczarek' <marcin.k@rapleys.com> 
Cc: 'James Williams' <jwplanninguk@gmail.com>; Thomas, Edward 
<Edward.Thomas@herefordshire.gov.uk>; 'Richard Huteson' <Richard.Huteson@rapleys.com> 
Subject: FW: Lidl Ross on Wye - Methodology for new Household Survey 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Marcin, 
 
If you send your request to me I shall seek the advice of our retail consultant on his return from holiday 
on Monday 15th October 2018. That is assuming he is available and his terms are acceptable. 
 
I would then seek to revert back to you as soon as possible after the 15th October 2018. 
 
Regards 
 
Roland Close 
 
Principal Planning Officer  
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